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Competition: 

Name: 
 
Contact Number: 
 
Well done to last month’s winner- Pat Keeler 



 
 

   

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Centre Christmas Dinners.  
Thursday 5th December 
Friday 13th December 
Tuesday 17th December 
Monday 23rd December 
Carol concert 
Friday 13th December- Lyminge 
TBC- Hythe 
Christmas sales. 
Friday 29th November 
Lyminge 9-12  
Saturday 30th November 
Hythe 10-2 
Client Party Ashford International 
18th December. 
 

November 2019 

Hello all,  
It has been a while since I have put together 
the newsletter, so I am delighted to be able 
to share November’s edition with you.  
 
There is lots to cram in as we get ready for 
the festive season, I hope you will enjoy all 
that we have planned and always remember 
we love hearing from you. If you have any 
ideas of activities or outings you fancy, then 
please share! 
 
With the weather poor why not take 
advantage of our home meal delivery 
service’s free trail- If you have never had a 
meal before, you can try one for free. 
Available 7 days a week, 365 days a year and 
delivered hot to you at home.  
 
Equally, if you have home meals, but have 
never visited the centre, why not pop in for 
some company- we also offer a free day that 
includes transport, so why not come along 
and see what it is all about one day? You will 
find a friendly and welcoming environment 
and might be surprised at the friendship 
groups and support you find. 
 
Further in the newsletter you will see 
information regarding the Kent County 
Councils consultation for wellbeing service. 
We would really appreciate your time to 
complete a short anonymous survey that 
effects how vital funding is provided to 
organisations such as us!  
 
Please don’t forget to get booked in for our 
Christmas party. If you are a centre user or 
if you use one of our home services, feel 
welcome to join in what is always a fantastic 
day. 

Kind regards,  
 

Hayley. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our huge thanks to the 
“Friends of Age UK 

Hythe & Lyminge” who 
fundraise throughout the 

year to provide 
experiences for our 

clients. I’m sure you will 
agree these ladies do a 
great job and we thank 
you for providing the 

meal out at Dungeness 
last month.  



 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well Done Carole…. 
 
Did you get the chance to see Carole, who 
volunteers in our kitchen with her Trophy?  
 
She won the Folkestone Snooker tournament 
and took home the title and huge trophy! If 
you see Carole in the centre, she would be 
pleased to talk about it with you! Well done! 
 
trails?  
 
Woul 

Cash Prize 100+ Club  
This month’s winners were: 

 
1st £25.00 54 Eileen Greenwood 

2nd £15.00 11 Marian Chubb 
3rd £10.00 4 Pat Kent 

Congratulations to our winners! 
If you would like to get involved, numbers for the 
100+ club are available and cost just £12 per year.  
You will be entered into a monthly prize draw with 

prize money doubled in December! 
Contact Hayley to find out more.  

01303 269602 
Sign up this month in time for the 
double prize draw in December! 

 

newsletter... 
 

Congratulations to our Hythe Centre kitchen 
team who achieved a 5 rating of very good on 

a recent Food Hygiene assessment from 
environmental health! 

Have your say about how you would like to see 
services provided… 
 
This is a key consultation for us, which could 
affect how the services we provide are funded.  
 
Please ask for a form if you would be able to 
complete one, or alternatively complete online 
at www.kent.gov/wellbeingconsultation 

Would you like to take part in a trial?  
 
We have two KOMPS that are available for use 
for free.  
The Komp allows you to keep in touch with 
family and see regular updates form them. If 
you would like to take part, please call Hayley 
at the centre.  
 
01303 269602,  
SM@AGEUKHL.ORG.UK 
 
 

http://www.kent.gov/wellbeingconsultation

